
 

Hello! 

My name is Mrs Morris and I will be your teacher in Nursery from 

September. Miss Fenwick, Mrs Connelly, Mrs Hansom & Miss    

Saward will also be working with you each day. We can’t wait to 

see you all in September and we are looking forward to doing lots 

of exciting, fun things together. You will make lots of new friends 

and make special memories that will last forever.  
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